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Sweet Adelines present A ?60s Reunion

	Orangeville Chorus, Sweet Adelines International, will present A ?60s Reunion Oct. 17.

It will be at the Horizons Event Centre, on Highway 10, north of Orangeville, behind the Mono Plaza.

Rock to the music of the ?60s and enjoy the great sounds of the Beatles in a cappella four-part harmony, barbershop style, by

Orangeville Chorus and quartets. Come as you are or come as you were back then.

Dance to the music of Campfire Poets, featuring Jeff and Ryan.

There will be light refreshments and cash bar.

The show will start at 8 p.m.

Tickets $25 from any chorus member or by calling 519-941-4490 or 519-927-5370.

Got to www.orangevillechorus.com for more information.
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